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May 1, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2298:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires that all candidates who will appear
on primary or general election ballot file statements of economic interest.

This basically extends the current requirement for filing of statements of economic interest from
major party candidates to also minor party and NAV candidates who do not presently participate in
the May primary election.
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